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Year” Award by Wichita’s Mark Arts
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Stinson LLP has been recognized as a “2021 Volunteer of the Year” by Mark Arts, a Wichita, Kansas arts
center. The award recognizes an individual and a corporation that has made significant contributions to
Mark Arts and their mission.

”Stinson has been an integral partner for Mark Arts as the organization has grown in programming,
operations, and complexity,” said Mark Arts CEO Katy Dorrah. “Stinson’s guidance was essential
throughout the pandemic and positioned Mark Arts to resume operations as safely and quickly as possible.
Stinson remains a steadfast partner, advising Mark Arts on a variety of human resources, contracts and
business topics.”

In recent years, Stinson Partners David Bengtson, Pat Edwards, Alisa Ehrlich, and Stephanie Scheck have
provided valuable guidance to help Mark Arts protect and invest in their School of Creativity, exhibitions,
facility management and event rental business. Bengtson is a former Mark Arts Board President,
completing his Board service at the end of March 2022, and Scheck will be joining the Mark Arts Board
starting April 2022.
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